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Storm Drainage Letter

April 12,2022

Chapel Ridge Lot 19 and 1-F
Lee’s Summit, MO

The subject project Chapel Ridge Lot 19 and 1-F are part of a Regional Detention Plan. The proposed
development on Lot 19 and 1-F is in conformance with the Approved Regional Detention Plan. The
existing basin is located on Tract L, Chapel Ridge Business Park, which is generally located southwest of
the proposed site. No further storm water improvements pertaining to attenuation are required for the

proposed development.

Should you have any questions related to this letter please contact Matt Schlicht, Engineering Solutions
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